
 

Southeast 
Regional Town 
Hall 
Hello SE Community, 

As the leaders of the SE region we are 
excited that schools will soon be in 
session.  We are excited to announce 
that we will be hosting two regional town 
halls for you to hear from district 
officials as it pertains to the start of the 
school year. The meetings will be on 
Wednesday, Aug. 5 from 8-9:30 a.m. and Thursday, Aug. 6 from 6-7:30 p.m.  The links are: 
 
Aug. 5 at 8 a.m. 
  
Aug. 6 at 6 p.m. 

Our meeting format will be 45 minutes of sharing information followed by 45 minutes of Q and A.  Below are 
some of the topics we plan on addressing: 

1) What information is the district using with regards to COVID in making decisions about returning to school? 

2)What can we expect in the first quarter of remote learning? 

3) When students return to in person schooling what are the health guardrails?  How will this look in my child's 
school? 

We plan on having central office from Special Ed, Operations, Nursing, Early Childhood, Schools Division, along 
with all 17 principals in the region to answer questions you have. 

We look forward to seeing you on Aug 5/6! 

Sean Precious- Regional Instructional Supt. 
T. Chip Dale- Regional Assistant Instructional Supt. 
Cesar Cedillo- Operational Supt.  

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87577738887?pwd=THJCZ0J2TTN3R3prclcxcnFoTFVDdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87186615419?pwd=c1h2VnM4L3RzeFd2dmlrTGRXQ0srdz09

